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Class 3

This week has been Science Week and Class 3 have been lucky enough to be involved in 3 different

workshops! We have been exploring time, learning about careers in science and even generating our

own scientific inventions.

In maths we have continued our work on fractions, and are now able to compare fractions using

their denominator. 


